
 

 

 

 
Date: 23rd February 2021 
 

We have completed our Development Application stage Passive House certification 
assessment of the proposed dwelling to be constructed at: 

 

34 Lumeah Avenue, Elanora Heights 

 

I hereby attest that I have performed a preliminary assessment of the above project based 

upon the document list below. If constructed as documented and if an air tightness result of 

0.6ACH50 is achieved, then the building can meet the Passive House standard. 

 
Please note that certification will only be granted if the building is realised according to the 

design parameters given in the documents and PHPP calculation including achieving an air 

tightness result of 0.6ACH50 or less. 

 

Changes to proposed insulation levels, glazing and window frame performance may 

compromise the energy balance / results of the project.  

 

The following key documents were reviewed as part of the assessment: 
 

Drawing number Drawing name Date Revision 

A3 11.03 PROPOSED SITE PLAN 23-02-2021 A 

A3 21.01 GARAGE PLAN 23-02-2021 A 

A3 21.02 GROUND FLOOR PLAN 23-02-2021 A 

A3 21.03 ROOF PLAN 23-02-2021 A 

A3 70.01 WINDOW SCHEUDLE 23-02-2021 A 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

The performance specifications are summarised here: 

 
The expected final Passive House results of the completed building are outlined below: 

 
 

Best regards, 

 
 
Andy Marlow 
Certified Passive House Designer 


